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Pet of the Month Contest
Submit a picture of your PAWSOME pet for a chance to have bragging rights 
on our facebook page.

Thank You For Participating 
The snow�ake contest last month was pretty awesome and we hope that your 
family will join us for the Mardi Gras House Float decorating contest this 
month. Go to our facebook page for further details on how you can join in on 
the fun.

Management Office
300 Patrick Drive • Biloxi, MS 39531

Phone: 228-374-5336

Maintenance Office
100 Annex Drive • Biloxi, MS 39531

Phone: 855-452-3499 

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY

Our President’s Message
I am pleased to announce that for the third 
year, Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-pro�t 
organization founded by Hunt Military 
Communities, will be awarding scholarships 
to help enable the ongoing education of 
military members and their families. Last year 
we were able to help nine worthy students 
and awarded $30,000. Because of the 
generous donations we received over the 

past year, we are able to increase scholarship awards and recognize 15 
recipients and award $40,000 in scholarship grants in 2021. I encourage 
you to apply if you or a loved one meet any of the following criteria:  

A high school senior or high school graduate or a current postsecondary 
undergraduate at an accredited two- or four-year college, university or 
vocational school or a trade school student; or 

Planning to enroll in full-time undergraduate study at an accredited two- 
or four-year college, university, or vocational-technical school for the 
entire upcoming academic year.  

For more information and to �ll out an application, go to  
https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship

The deadline to submit a nomination is March 4, 2021 at 3 pm CST or until 
50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst.

We understand the challenges many families are facing during these 
di�cult times and are happy to be able to support the ongoing 
education of military members and their families.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com



keeslerfamilyhousing.com

Heating and Air Conditioning 
Set thermostat at a comfortable setting without �uctuation to 
maintain consistent climate control. Turning thermostat too high 
upon returning home will not heat or cool your home quickly. 
Residents with day-night set back thermostats should consult the 
instruction manual or contact the NMO for information on how to 
obtain the most comfortable and e�cient settings. If the Premises 
will be vacant for an extended period of time, (weekends, holidays 
or vacations) during the heating season, turn thermostat back to 
the lowest setting, but not lower than 55 degrees to prevent water 
lines from freezing. Keep doors and windows closed whenever air 
conditioning or heating is in operation. Use fans and open 
windows to create a cross draft to reduce air-conditioning use. 
Keep vents free of obstructions. Check HVAC air �lter regularly. The 
PM will replace the air �lter at least every quarter. Should the 
Resident choose to replace it monthly, please feel free to call the 
Service Request Line at 855-452-FIXX (3499) to obtain replacement 
�lter.

Friendly Reminder
Resident shall not park in driveways or carports of any other 
residence. Resident shall park with the �ow of tra�c when parking 
on the street. Under no circumstances shall any vehicle be parked 
or driven on lawn areas or parked in front of mailboxes. Mail will not 
be delivered if the box is blocked. All motorcycles must be parked 
in a garage or use a kick plate. Motorcycles are not permitted on 
sidewalks, in landscaped areas or in the home. Boats, trailers, 
recreational vehicles, and oversized vehicles are not permitted in 
the neighborhoods at any time unless NMO has granted written 
permission. Recreational vehicles must be stored in the RV lot on 
base, space permitting, or o� base. Please call the housing o�ce if 
you have any questions or concerns.

Employee Spotlight 
Freddie Jordan James
Ms. Freddie is the Community 
Director for Keesler Family 
Housing. She is a huge Star 
Wars fan and loves the sound 
of her favorite music icon, 
Prince. Being raised in a 
military family herself, Ms. 
Freddie enjoy helping families 
transition into a place to call 
home.

Disney On Ice Coast Coliseum
Click the link below for the schedule: 
https://events.mapchannels.com/Index.aspx?ent=17332 

HAPPENING IN TOWN

President’s Day is February 15th!


